
 

424 North Riverfront Drive, Suite 200 • Mankato, MN • 56001 • 800.635.4269 • www.winland.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 1, 2021 
 
 

Product Discontinuation Notice 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
This letter serves as a formal notification that Winland Electronics is discontinuing the production of 
the product below. Winland Electronics acknowledges the obligation to promptly inform its 
customers of its intent to end life of products to enable its customers to prepare for alternatives. 
 
The following product will no longer be available after current inventory levels are sold. When 
ordering it is advised to obtain availability by contacting our office. 
 

Discontinuing        Replacement 
 WB800       TBD 
 
 *Warranty and Support for these products will continue to be available. 
 
Winland Electronics appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to 
continuing to grow our product line as well as adding new items in the future.   
 
Inquiries and request should be directed through our normal sales channels or directly with our 
office at 800-635-4269. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


